
Bluebonnet Highlands – Council-only Meeting – March 12, 2018 

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm. 

Officers were selected: 

• President – David Bencaz 

• Vice President – Jane St. Amant 

• Secretary – Caroline Bond 

• Treasurer – Keith Lemoine 

• Member-at-large – Uwe Gruening  

Kate provided an update regarding the street signs project. The Springlake side is almost complete. New 

signs will be installed in Fairhill next. 

A discussion was held regarding the mailboxes in Springlake. The Council discussed the possibility of 

switching from cluster mailboxes to individual mailboxes, but the Post Office would require that all homes 

have individual mailboxes, if the cluster boxes were removed. The Council discussed the possibility of 

imposing a special assessment on Springlake to pay for individual mailboxes, but this discussion was tabled 

until more information is gathered. Kate will call the mailbox vendor to find out the cost to install 

individual mailboxes throughout Springlake.  

Erin reported that she received three HIRs to extend driveways. These projects require City-Parish 

approval, in addition to Council approval. The Council approved the HIR for Theriot (SL-447) to extend his 

driveway. 

Kate will get pricing and additional information regarding clearing out and maintaining the land between 

Hillbrook and Springtree near the BREC dog park, 

The Council voted to approve pressure washing the entrance signs and restriping the parking lot.  


